
Guam Public Library System 
Inspection Procedures for 

Government Vehicles 
 
 
 
Government vehicle inspection procedures are on a yearly basis.  The government vehicles will 
need to go through the Safety Inspection and Registration process annually.  Oil changes are 
also required on a 6 month basis, depending on the availability of funds.  In order for GPLS 
government vehicles to be serviced and inspected, the department will have to go through the 
procurement process for a Purchase Order to be issued by General Service Agency (GSA) to a 
vendor to perform the Safety Inspections and the oil changes. 
 
Listed below are the Government Vehicles within the Guam Public Library System. 
 
 

1) Nissan Frontier Crew Cab 
Year: 2005 
Color: White 
Cyl: 6 

 
2) Chevrolet Express Van 

Year: 2008 
Color: White 
Cyl: 6 


